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October Match 
 

  The October shoot is our annual Toys For Tots Shoot. The date is Saturday Oct. 4, 
2014 and times are---sign up 9:AM and shooting starting at 10:00 AM. Remember entry 
fee is one new toy unwrapped.  
 

October Meeting 
 

  The October meeting will be held on Friday Oct. 17, 2014 at the Janesville Pizza 
Factory. The meeting starts at 7:00 PM sharp or there about. 
 

NICKLE’S WORTH 
 

  For those that have not gone to The Shasta Regulators “Ambush At Hat Creek” , you 
are missing out on a fun annual match. It might not be one of the big ones, but, you do 
get your moneys worth of good scenarios, food and prizes. They have some good side 
matches especially the shotgun frenzy. There’s and old saying “take plenty of shotgun 
ammo”. When shooting the frenzy, you can not take too much ammo. Just because they 
say that you only need 28 rounds, don’t believe them, take more. This year they held The 
Ambush in September rather than June as in years past. Myself, I liked it better as the 
temperature was not as hot. I hope they continue to hold it in September. 
  Bug Town Dusty took first place in the long range Buffalo Shoot at the Ambush. He had 
eleven out  of fourteen at three and five hundred meters. It does help to shoot at our 
range, especially with our wind. Congrats to Dusty. 
  If you can’t make it for the match on Oct 4 and want to donate toys contact  Kid Nickle 
at 530-253-3502 so we can make arrangements to pick up the toys. 
  Next month I’ll tackle a question that I was asked. How many times can you reload a 
shot shell? 
  “It is incumbent on every generation to pay its own debts as it goes. A principle which if 
acted on would save one-half the wars of the world.” Thomas Jefferson 
  Keep your powder dry and deny the enemy the high ground. 
   
   
 
 


	Publisher-Kid Nickle
	October Match
	October Meeting


